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        Important  Dates





Tuesday 13th September			School photographs being taken


Wednesday 14th September			Whole School visit to Tatton Park


Friday 16th September			Roald Dahl Character Day


Monday 19th September  2.30pm		Welcome meeting -  LIONS CLASS


Tuesday 20th September  2.30pm		Welcome meeting – PANTHERS CLASS


Wednesday 21st September	 2.30pm	Welcome meeting – TIGERS CLASS


Tuesday 27th September			Phonics workshop for parents (Reception and Year 1)


Weds 5th to Friday 7th October		Year 5 and 6 residential visit to Winmarleigh


Friday 28th October				INSET day





Welcome Back!!


A big welcome back to school after a lovely summer break and a HUGE welcome to all our new children in Lions Class.  I do hope everyone has enjoyed the holidays – the children have been very keen to share their experiences and seem to have had a really good time.  It is lovely to see the children back in their smart new uniforms.  Please, please ensure that names are in everything (including vests and undies!) so that items do not get lost.  Thank you.











School Photos – Tuesday 13th September


The school photographer is in school for their annual visit next Tuesday.  We like to do this early in the year when uniforms are still nice and smart (  If you would like family photos taking to include little brothers and sisters, (or even mums and dads)  please let Mrs Cheek know and we can arrange this.  








Class Welcome Meetings


Each class teacher will be holding a welcome meeting for parents of children in their class, to share important information about curriculum expectations and topics being covered in the coming year, as well as information about homework.  


Parents who attended last year found them very informative.





Roald Dahl Week 12th–16th September





A week of activities to celebrate Roald Dahl’s 100th birthday.  Some children have been preparing for this during the summer holidays by reading some of Roald Dahl’s fabulous stories and of course ‘The BFG’ was on at the cinema!


Tuesday 13th September	“Dip Into Dahl”  with the School Library Service for Panthers and Tigers Classes.





Wednesday 14th September  	“Roald Dahl’s Trememdous Adventures” at Tatton Park.





Friday 16th September	Character Day – dress up as your favourite Roald Dahl Character.	








